
 
 
September 6, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street – 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 
RE: REGISTRATION AND CONFIRMATION OF INTEREST IN FILING A PLAN FOR THE EAST-WEST   

 TIE LINE – BOARD FILE NUMBER: EB-2011-0140 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Further to your letter dated August 22, 2011, inviting licensed transmitters to indicate their 
interest in the above line, please accept this letter as registration and confirmation by Canadian 
Niagara Power Inc. (“CNPI”) (ET-2003-0073) of its interest in filing a plan for the development of 
the East West Tie line. 
 
Please note that the following persons are the main CNPI contacts for the designation process: 
 
Douglas R. Bradbury 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Direct Line: (905) 994-3634 
doug.bradbury@cnpower.com 
 
c:  R. Scott Hawkes 
 Vice President, Corporate Services and General Counsel 
 Direct Line: (905) 994-3642 
 scott.hawkes@fortisontario.com 
 
Yours very truly, 
 

 
R. Scott Hawkes 
Vice President, Corporate Services and General Counsel 
 
RHS:mar 
 
c. Douglas R. Bradbury (CNPI) 
 Andrew Taylor (Energy Law) 
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